District of Columbia Government

Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A

Box 75115

Washington, DC  20013  
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May 29, 2002

By facsimile

Charles Burger
Alcoholic Beverage Control Board, Suite 700
941 N. Capitol St. NE
Washington, DC 2002



Dear Chairman Burger:


Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A voted to support the renewal of the Alcohol and Beverage license for Jumbo Liquors whose owner is Mr. and Mrs. Chu.  This establishment is located at 1122 H Street, N.E, which is located in Single Member District (SMD) 6A-01. The ANC Commissioner for the SMD is Commissioner Wanda Stevens-Harris.  This recommendation was approved by the Commission at a special public meeting held on May 28, 2003 at 7:00pm at the Capitol Towers located at 900 G Street, NE.  The meeting was conducted in accordance with the required city guidelines and a quorum of the Commission was present.

The Commission has found the Mr. and Mrs. Chu to be very cooperative with the community, very open, and direct.  They have been prompt to take action on issues that are brought to them regarding he community.  Presently, Jumbo Liquors has a Voluntary Agreement and has been faithful to the agreement that was made with the community. They participate in the beautification events for the community as well as being active in other community events.

In close, the Commission recommendation to the ABC Board is that it approves Application 2693 for Mr. and Mrs. Chu.

On behalf of the Commission,

Joseph Fengler, Chair

ANC 6A
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